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NLRB Decisions Curb Employers Ability To Make
Unilateral Changes
September 5, 2023 Grand Rapids

Grant Pecor was quoted in a SHRM article, “NLRB Decisions Curb
Employers’ Ability to Make Unilateral Changes,” regarding two recent
NLRB decisions, Wendt Corporation and Tecnocap LLC, that address the
statutory duty of employers to bargain with unions before making changes
in terms and conditions of work.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/nlrb-unilateral-changes.aspx

